Announcements – Friday, September 2, 2016
REMINDERS - 
Skyward Forms and iPad Fee Due
You have just one week left to take care of some important iPad business.  Your annual insurance fee and Skyward forms must be completed by Friday, Sept 9.  Students who do not pay will have their iPads taken up.  Students with missing forms will not have block lunch until all forms are completed.  You also have until next Friday to update your iPad to the latest version of iOS and complete the validation process by clicking on the WebClip app on your home screen.  If you don’t complete both by next Friday, your iPad will be put in restricted mode and you won’t be able to use it.  Go to the library during lunch if you need help.  Please take care of this important business asap.
Student Planners and IDs
Students, please be sure you are wearing your picture ID or the blue temporary ID on a lanyard every day. You will only receive 5 temporary ID stickers before being charged for another $5 ID badge. Secondly, make sure you have your planner with you at all times. If you are called to the office for any reason, you are expected to have you planner with you. Pay attention to the required information that must be kept in the planner and keep it up to date at all times.

Storage Announcement – 

Starting Tuesday, students can store their large items (instruments, golf clubs, bats, etc.) in the storage room behind the circulation desk in the library rather than in the concession stand.


[bookmark: _GoBack]AVID Fundraiser Announcement –

Students and staff, starting next week you will be able to purchase your In-N-Out Burger tickets during block lunch on the second floor by the elevator. Tickets are $5 for a burger, chips and a drink. Save the date- September 19th at 5:30 right before Open House.


StuCo Announcements – 

· Tonight Volleyball plays Lake Dallas at LHS.  First game starts at 5:00!

· Tonight Varsity football plays Lake Highlands at Lake Highlands starting at 7:30pm.  Tickets purchased at the gate are $8.00 for everyone.  Go support!




PSAT Announcement
PSAT test is Wednesday, October 19 during 1st and 2nd period. 
All 10th grade students are already preregistered.  There is nothing you need to do at this point.
9th grade students we will have a Google Form sent out on Monday, Sept. 5 for you to register.  You must register BEFORE Sept. 13.
· The first 200 students to register will be able to take this practice test.  
· When you register you need the following pieces of information—all of these are required items
· Name
· ID
· Email address
· First Period Teacher Name
· Second Period Teacher Name
ALL STUDENTS 9TH AND 10TH
College Board will be sending us Study Guides soon.  We will have these available for you as soon as they arrive.




